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Overview & Background

• Continuing discussion from 2020

• Proceeding with accepting proposed marker for Ching 
Lee Laundry at First Avenue & Claremont Street

• City Attorney’s Office noted First Amendment 
considerations

• Resolution: Revised proposed policy based on council 
feedback

• Ordinance: Including proposed municipal code 
amendments



First 
Amendment 
Considerations

• Streets and sidewalks 
considered traditional public 
forum 

• Government speech is not 
subject to same strict scrutiny 
standards

• Proposed policy:
• Establishes objective criteria 
• Clearly indicates these types of 

markers constitute government 
speech

• Markers require council approval, 
therefore it’s governing body 
deciding what to support



Policy on Markers for Places of Public Interest

• Only covers public right of way (streets & sidewalks)

• Council to consider approval of what to commemorate

• Includes objective selection criteria: 
• Place of public interest or represents a person or organization whose 

contributions were significant to San Mateo’s heritage
• Site is not currently marked
• Proposed marker is within City’s public right of way
• Marker is within public view and its placement conforms with the Americans 

with Disability Act standards
• The marker is privately funded or the Council is willing to commit pubic 

funds. 



Proposed Municipal Code Amendments

• General clean up to Chapter 17.08.020 "Placing Certain Objects in the 
Public Right of Way“
• Allowing markers for places of public interest in the public right of way

• References “Public Works Director” instead of “Superintendent of Streets” or 
“City Engineer”

• Provision to allow restaurant seating areas as adopted by Council 



Recommendations

• Approve a Resolution Adopting 
Policy on Markers for Places of 
Public Interest in the Public 
Right of Way

• Introduce an Ordinance 
Amending the Municipal Code 
Chapter 17.08.020 “Placing 
Certain Objects in the Public 
Right of Way” 
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